
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
I hope that you enjoyed the Coronation celebrations and the extra long 
weekend; we had a great time in school with our Coronation picnic lunch 
and the weather was kind to us.  
We had a special visit from the Deputy Lieutenant; John Wood who told 
us a little more about some of the traditions of the Coronation             
ceremony, as well as talking to us about his role in Sandwell.  
This week has been SATs week for Year 6, they have all been fantastic 
and have taken the tests in their stride; well done to all of them. Thank 
you must  go to the Year 6 team and staff in school for being so                
organised with the SATs Breakfast Club.  
Have a great weekend,  

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Principal  

 
 

Newsletter No.30    

Food Bank  
We can now issue food bank vouchers through school, these are from 
the Black Country Food Bank. Please contact Mrs Hartland via the school 
office for further information. 
 
Father’s Day Gift Shop 
We will be running a Father’s Day Gift Shop this year, please look out for 
the forms on the Weduc App. Thank you for your support. 
 
Superhero Themed Lunch  
There will be a Superhero themed lunch on Thursday 18th May, if you 
would like your child to have lunch on this day, please order via the 
School Grid website.  
 
Whole School Photographs  
On Tuesday 16th May, whole school photographs will be taken, including 
family, class and individual photos, please ensure that your child is in full 
school uniform. If you would like family photographs to be taken with 
younger siblings who are not yet of school age please be at the school 
hall entrance for 8.30am.  
 

 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 94% 93% 

95% 93% 93% 100% 

15th May  KS1 Assessment Window 

16th May Whole School Photographs 

26th May Y4 Class Worship 
School closes for Half-Term 

12th June School re-opens 

19th June Y6 Drayton Manor 

20th June Sports Day 

26th June Y3 Weston-Super-Mare 

4th July Y1 Hatton Adventure World 

5th July Sharing of Work Event 

6th July Y2 Conkers 

7th July  Reception Class Worship 

11th July Y4 Derby Museum 

12th July Reception Class Graduation 
and Garden Party 

13th July Reception National Forest 
Adventure 
Y5 Thinktank 

19th July Year 6 Leavers Service 

25th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

4th September School re-opens 

27th October School closes for Half Term 

6th November School re-opens 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

Congratulations to Melissa in Reception, Aryan in 
Year 2 and Millie-Rose in Year 3 for winning our 

Paper Plate Competition for the King’s               
Coronation. They will receive their prizes            

tomorrow. 


